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I strongly support the end of this extremely harmful and traumatizing practice. As a 

therapist and psychologist resident here in Oregon, I am grateful to be able to provide 

non-harmful services to Oregon residents and strongly believe that we must be called 

to end any practice that is harmful to the public. 


